
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, June 26, 2017 
    Town Hall Downstairs 

 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM.   Attending:  Nick 

Poppiti (Vice Chair), Alan Dunnack, Rober Gentes, Sandra Tremblay, 
Alexis Hussey, Susan Smith, and Aline Soulor.  Absent: Laura 
Davidson, Kristina Johnson, and Enes Martineau.       

 
B.  Motion  by Alexis Hussey, 2nd Aline Soulor to accept the minutes for 
May 22, 2017.  Motion passed.  
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion by Alexis Hussey and 2nd Aline 
Soulor to accept the Treasurer’s report.  Motion passed. 
 
D.  Public Forum – None 
 
E.  Correspondence - None  
 
F.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report -  Sandra Tremblay reported on 
the progress at the field at Aspinall and noted the need for concrete slabs 
to be completed.  Motion  by Sue Smith, 2nd Alexis Hussey to spend 
$3,640 for concrete slabs for Aspinall Field.  Motion passed.   

 
G.  Ongoing Activities 
  

1.  Swimming – Good number has signed up for swim lessons  
2.  Summer camps – new fliers were available for members to view 
and distribute. 
 
 

H.  New Business 
 

1.  A new Yoga class will be held at the Fire Safety Complex for the 
summer.  
2.  A bus trip to Providence is being planned. 
3.  The Tyler Field well is on hold due to funding. 
 



 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:37 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary  
 
 

 

 


